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From,

Mr. Stephen Porter
Sales Representative

Friends Entertainment Inc.
September 20, 2011
To,

Mr. George Parker
Sales Manager

Friends Entertainment Inc.

Dear George,

After careful thought and consideration, I have decided to resign from my position as Sales Manager with Friends Entertainment Inc. effective October 1st, 2011.

I’d like to thank you for providing me with an opportunity to develop my skill set while gaining a new work experience.

I sincerely appreciate having had the opportunity to work with you and have enjoyed my time at the company. 

Thank you for the support, guidance, and encouragement you have provided me during my time at Friends Entertainment Inc. Even though I will miss my colleagues and the company, I am looking forward to the challenges of my position and to starting a new phase of my career.
Sincerely,
Stephen Porter
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